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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

 

DATE:  July 19, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:  Lane Shifts and Closures  

Highway 101 between NW 68th and NW 48th St. 

   Monday-Friday, July 22-26, 2019 

   Monday-Wednesday, July 29-31, 2019 

 

Contact person: Tim Gross, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 

541-574-3366 

 

 

Due to paving on Highway 101, there will be lane shifts and lane closures, between NW 68th and NW 

48th Streets, during the week of July 22 through July 26, 2019, and the following Monday through 

Wednesday, July 29 through July 31. 

 

Flaggers will direct traffic during highway lane closures at night. 

 

Access to NW 58th and NW 60th Streets, and to Schooner Landing and Pacific Shores Motor Coach 

Resort, will be restricted intermittently for paving activities. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 
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